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PEGI RATINGS 

The rating on a game con-

firms that it is suitable for 

players over a certain age. 

Accordingly, a PEGI 7 game 

is only suitable for those aged 

seven and above and an 

PEGI 18 game is only suita-

ble for adults aged eighteen 

and above. The PEGI rating 

considers the age suitability 

of a game, not the level of 

difficulty.  

B 
ook Fair week 

   16th to 22nd               

November. 

We have some        

fabulous books for you to look 

at, and hopefully purchase.  For 

every book that you buy the 

school earns commission.  Last 

year you bought books to the 

value of £325.  It would be     

fantastic if we could beat that 

total, especially with Christmas 

just around the corner. Books 

make great presents. 

Pudsey pops in……... 

From the Head Teacher 
 

Dear All, 

 Another busy week has finished at Hilgay.  I would like to say thank you for 

the support that you, the parents and carers, have shown the school with all of 

our many events.   Next week  is another busy one with 4  children from Barn 

Owls, together with 4 children from Oaks class, attending the Badminton   

Festival at  Lynnsport.  We have flu vaccinations on Monday for Reception to 

Year 4.  

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                         

Head Teacher 
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Remembrance Day On    

Friday, we walked down to the Memorial 
and laid a small wreath to remember 
those that  lost their lives.  The Owlets 
class made a beautiful     display with lots 
of poppies and the silhouette of a soldier.  
Thank you for all  the contributions made 
to the British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

Festival of Light Tuesday KS2 children from Ten 

Mile popped over the river to work with our KS2 children.  The 
theme was Festival of Light,  The children were split into    
different groups to learn about the Gunpowder Plot and      
Divali.  It was a great day with lots of wonderful works of art 
and craft.  Please see the photographs.   The Owlets and 
Year 2 went to Ten Mile Bank and  did  beautiful Fireworks 
pictures and made Candles. 

Omnes GamesBarn Owls had a great morning 

learning Badminton skills in the Village Hall.  It is part of a 
new programme called Omnes Games and the children will 
get the opportunity to try different sports events like Volley-
ball, Dodgeball, New Age Kurling, Archery and much more.  
The whole class will participate, then 4 or 5  children will go 
on to a Festival  with other schools. 

Dates for 
your diary:  
 

November  

16th-22nd  Book Fair 

17th Friends of School - Bingo  

20th - Flu Vaccinations 

29th Noted Liars performance 

(details to follow) 

 

December 

1st  Christmas Family Café pm 

3rd Christmas Fair (Friends)        

4th Barn Owls to TMB 

12th Nativity (afternoon) 

13th Nativity (Evening) 

14th Christmas Dinner 

15th Pantomime 

18th-Christingle 

19th Christmas Party pm) 

         Last day of term 

3rd Jan  Children return 

 

  

CHILDREN IN NEED 2017 

SPOTS AND SPARKLES! 

What a lovely surprise, 

Pudsey   decided to pop in 

and have some fun with the 

children who looked very 

spotty and sparkly.  Pud-

sey’s bucket was very 

heavy with all your         do-

nations.  Thank you. 




